


Join us for the first
ACHD Patient
Community Walk
Thursday 22nd September at 4.30pm

Meet by the Outside Gym close to Willow Suite
on Walsh Road at the LHCH site.






Join our Facebook page – NWACH Support Group 
for future walks.

Come along to get active, meet other
patients with ACHD & our North West
ACHD staff.

The walk will be suitable for 
all abilities.  Comfortable 
clothing and appropriate 
footwear advised. 

Refreshments are kindly provided by
the ‘Children’s Heart Association’.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 


